
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE’^^® 
8/20/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 08067.-20251

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 2:21 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Dan C. Flores 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Dan C. Flores <dflores@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 12:05 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Rate Hike 

forward to Clerk's office. 2025001 1 

From: vince gonzalez <vgonzalez20110@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 11:19 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Cgntact^PSCSTATEiFLLIS> 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Public Service Commission: This e mail is from Vince Gonzalez. I am a homeowner in Broward County, FL. I 
pay FPL for electricity. I'm urging you to DO NOT approve their increase in rates. 
Just as FYI, I have more "short outages" at my home now (years 2000-2025) then I did when I grew up in North 
Dade County. They run commercials about their services-as if we/users had a choice of electric services—they 
have a monopoly. FPL says this is paid for by the shareholders?? Really, another issue that is suspect—why are 
shareholders paying for commercials when they have a monopoly on services? 
Please do not approve the rate hike. Thanks Vince Gonzalez 
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